
Chairman’s Report – Freshford Parish Council, July 2021 

1) BWCE scoping project – Two councillors from Limpley Stoke had volunteered to join Cllrs Adler 
and Walters in liaising with BWCE over the renewable energy scoping project. An initial project 
meeting has been set for 3 August.  
 

2) Cllr Walters is progressing with setting up a Home Energy Group.  

 

 


